
June & July in Review
What happened in
June

Held our third vaping
education training
session with youth.
Ran our Local
Prevention Council
Ads
Held our Vaping
Training for
Professionals, a total
of 10 community
members showed up

CADCA

We attended CADCA recently and
picked up a lot of knowledge we are
excited to implement in our community.

Our new Youth Peer
Advocate is Nina

Mendez!

She is going into her
second year at a local
community college and
she is studying medical
laboratory technology. In
her spare time, Nina
likes to read. Nina
reports that she looks
forward to working in
substance prevention
wanting to see
substance use among

https://www.unitedservicesct.org/


Some of the great trainings we
attended were Prevention Ethics,
Substance-Free Athletics, Disrupting
the Narrative: Storytelling for Change,
The Business of Prevention: Building
Blocks for Organizational Capacity &
Sustainability, and youth trainings.

young people as
something less
“glorified” and wanting to
see people who may be
struggling with
substance use know
where and how to get
support. 

We have a very exciting year coming up & for
what's to come.

 
Follow our Social Media

We use our Instagram to promote facts, statistics, and all the other work we do
in our community. Follow us to check out our content and stay up to date with
all of our work!

Contact the Coalition Coordinators
Kelsey Hust

khust@usmhs.org
Julia Resener

jresener@usmhs.org
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